STATE PROJECT IMPLEMENTATION UNIT (SPIU), J&K
Technical Education Quality Improvement Programme (TEQIP)-III
(World Bank Assisted Project of MHRD, Govt. of India)

Advertisement for invitation of Expression of Interest (EOI) for
Statutory Andit for F.Y 2019-20

Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India is implementing a
Technical Education Quality Improvement Programme (TEQIP-III) in collaboration with the
World Bank to improve the quality of Engineering Education in existing institutions.

Accordingly, State Project Implementation Unit (SPIU) J&K invites Expression of Interest
(EOI) from the reputed Chartered Accountants/ Firms empanelled with C&AG having
mintimum turmover of Rs. 25 Lakhs, 5 years of Firms Existence and having minimum 4
Number of Full Time Partners associated with the firm for not less than 3 years with at least
one being a Fellow CA, to conduct the Statutory Audit of Participating Institutes & SPIU of
J&K State on annual basis for Financial Year 2019-20. The interested firms should meet the
eligibility criteria available on www.npiv.nic.in & www.gcetjammu.org.in

The EO! is required to be submitted in sealed envelope super scribed with the words “EOI for
Statutory Audit (2019-20) under TEQIP-III Project in J&K” to the address mentioned below
by or before 18-03-2020, (3:00 PM). The EOI shall be opened on same day (18-03-2020) at
3:30 PM. The detailed TOR & Criteria for selection may be obtained from www.npiw.pic.in
& www.gcetjammu.org.in or by e-mail from jkspin@groail.com

Address:

The State Project Administrator,

State Project Implementation Unit (SPIU)
46-A Maheshpura Jammu, J&K-180001
Contact: 7006324470

No: SPIUJK/2020/SA-2019-20 ]/78/ ':i
Pated: 1% /02/2020

Nodal Officer !Fmance)
State Project Implementation Unit,
J&K

46-A Maheshpura, Jammu, 180001 Email: jkspiu@gmail.com



